
Kingfisher Class Newsletter 
Friday 5th January 2024 

 

This week in Kingfisher Class… 
Happy New Year! It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school and a new term of learning. 
 
English: We started our new unit of work on Little Red Riding Hood by recapping the story. 
Maths: We looked at mixed addition and subtraction calculations this week and ways to identify the 
operation to use in order to work out the missing numbers. 
Science: We started our unit of work on ‘Animals Including Humans’ by investigating which animals laid 
eggs and which gave birth to live young. 
 

 

Autumn Term Curriculum Overview: 
A copy of this is also on the Kingfisher Class webpage https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/year-2/ . 
 

 
 

 

Notices and messages:  
1. Forest School Group B – Please come to school in your Forest School kit on Wednesday 10th and 
Wednesday 17th January.  We will put on extra layers and change into waterproofs and wellies after 
lunch. 
2. Accelerated Reader - Remember to bring your book and bookmark into school every day. 
3. Little Wandle readers – Please remember to return your book to school every Friday so we can swap it 
for a new book. 
4. Please remind your child to practise their rapid recall of number facts on Numbots for 20-25 minutes 
each week. 
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